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The idea of a family mountain lion hunt started when 
my wife (who has banished all of my mounts to a 
hunting lodge) mentioned that a full body mounted 
cat would look really good in our living room. 
Shocked at the comment, it took me all of about 
5 minutes to make a phone call to David Smith to 
inquire about who to use as a guide. He invited me 
to the Sportsman’s Club Banquet where I bought the 
hunt in the auction. 

When I came home and told my wife “surprise 
you are going on a mountain lion hunt”, I didn’t 
actually think she would go. Man, was I ever wrong! 
My 8-year old daughter was listening in on the 
conversation and decided that in fact it would be her 
who was going with me and not my wife. As the two 
fought over who was going to get to go I decided 
we would all go and make it quality family time. My 
concern with this gamble on a family trip (planned 
over Christmas break by the way) was knowing that 
hunting can be a lot of down time, bad weather and 
may not have a happy ending. I also did not know 
how the outfitter would take a family hunting trip. 
Mossback was more than accommodating when I 
pitched it to them. This was more than an hunt, much 
more. In fact, the weather did not cooperate the first 
two days, but unplugging in nature together forced 
us to spend quality time. 

We had a wild adventure and made memories that 
I know my daughter will tell her children. I don’t 
know how you replicate hiking 2.5 hours in knee 
deep snow to end a hunt with a fire on the peak of 
a 8,000 ft. mountain. Surreal was the only way my 
wife knew how to describe it. My daughter being 
surrounded by a dozen hound dogs for 5 days (to 

ASHLEY FAMILY HUNT

which she was determined to give equal attention) 
was in tears to leave Dropper, Skip and Ellie. Pictures 
just don’t do justice to the memories we made. When 
asked what they wanted to do on our next vacation, 
the answer was “take us on another adventure Dad”. 
Looks like there is an Ashley family bear hunt in our 
future. 
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Operation Orphans was 
founded in 1960, in part, with 
financial assistance from the 
Sportsmen’s Club of Fort 
Worth. We are a non-profit 
organization that provides kids 

from children’s and foster homes in Texas a unique 
and wonderful experience by sponsoring hunting 
and fishing trips in the Texas Hill Country. Since the 
beginning, we have been fortunate to have hosted 
over 20,000 kids with over 18,500 animals harvested. 
In many cases, this is the kids first experience with 
the outdoors. This has not only helped local ranchers 
to control their deer population but also provided 
in excess of 780,000 lbs. of much needed meat for 
the homes. That is definitely a win/win. We currently 
host a boys fish camp, girls fish camp, girls deer hunt 
and 3 boys deer hunts yearly. 

Our headquarters is located at Camp Gene Ashby in 
Mason, Texas. The camp borders the Llano river and 
our game pasture is stocked with aoudad, axis deer, 
fallow deer, black buck antelope and whitetail deer. 
The facilities are capable of safely accommodating 
150 kids per hunt. 

On arrival each kid is provided with a new pair of 
boots and makes a trip through our clothing room 
for hats, coats, gloves and other items of warm 
clothing. They are then taken to the mess hall for 
a warm nutritious meal homemade by some of our 
many volunteers. Then they are off to orientation 
where they are instructed in gun safety and 
explained what to expect for the next days hunt. 
Lights are out at 10:30 and breakfast is ready in 
the early morning. They are paired with a volunteer 
guide that is dedicated to spending the entire day 
with them instructing them and assisting them with 
the hunt. At the end of the day everyone is back 
at headquarters to show off their harvests and tell 
about the days hunt while enjoying another meal. 
Many of the animals are skinned and quartered 
by the kids themselves with the instruction from 
their guides. You can see the excitement in the 
kid’s faces as they return and the camaraderie 
they have between each other and the guides 
as they accomplish a goal together. All of this is 
supported by donations from organizations like 
yours, the volunteers that help during the hunts 
and land owners that allow the kids to hunt on their 
properties. 

After over 62 years the camp has needed a lot of 
repairs and updates. This year with the help of the 
Sportsmen’s Club of Fort Worth we were able to 
redo the floor, doors, paint, replace the sinks and 
cabinets in our kitchen. We also replaced many of 
the old breaker boxes and wiring. It was great to 
see the kids faces when they walked into the new 
kitchen. These kids deserve the best we can give 
them and we really appreciate the support and 
generous donation for these kids. Our motto is “No 
Man Stands So Tall As When He Stoops To Help A 
Child”. SCFW is standing tall. Thanks from the many 
volunteers and directors of Operation Orphans, Inc. 
and the children we all love. 

Our Thanks, 
Gary Brown
OOI President
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OSPREY BASS ANGLERS
The Osprey Bass Anglers of South Fort Worth, 
TX was started back in 1991 and has been a Bass 
fishing club ever since. We have spent 31 years 
annually hosting our youth fishing tournament on the 
Saturday before Father’s Day. The tournament was 
held in South Forth Worth at Greenbriar Community 
Center and Lake. This location was chosen many 
years ago because this was where our club started 
and we realized the youths were less fortunate and 
under privilege in this area. Therefore, we wanted 
the youth and parents to enjoy a day of fishing and 
food on us. 

Over 20 years ago, Sportsmen’s Club of Fort Worth 
came into our lives and we have partnered with 
them ever since and they supercharge our event. 
They provide everything from Rods and Reels, to all 
the fishing tackle, to stocking the lake with Catfish 
to help make this event possible and successful. 
Without the support of Sportsmen’s Club of Fort 
Worth this event would have not been possible so 
we are very grateful and thankful for their support. 
We thank the Sportsmen’s Club of Fort Worth and 
all their members for making this event possible and 
successful every year. God Bless all of you!!
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Reel Recovery Texas Veterans Retreat supported by 
The Sportsman’s Club of Fort Worth

Reel Recovery is a National non-profit organization 
that conducts FREE fly-fishing retreats for adult men 
living with all forms of cancer. The Sportsman’s Club 
of Fort Worth honored the Texas Chapter of Reel 
Recovery with a very generous Grant to fund our 
September 2022 annual Retreat for Veterans with 
Cancer at Camp Capers in Waring, Texas. 

Reel Recovery was founded in 2003 by a group 
of avid fly-fishers after witnessing first-hand the 
beneficial impact fly fishing provided their friend 
who was battling brain cancer. Warren Wolf brought 
Reel Recovery to Texas in 2008 after attending 
the 2007 Colorado retreat. Warren succumbed to 
cancer in May 2011. A core group of Texas volunteers 
were inspired to continue his mission to serve Texas 
men living with cancer. Retreats were gradually 
added throughout the State to our current six Texas 
retreats that can serve seventy-two men annually.

Reel Recovery combines introductory fly- 
fishing instruction with directed “Courageous 
Conversations”. The organization offers a unique 
experience for men living with cancer, a time to share 
their stories; learn a new skill, form friendships and 
gain renewed hope as they confront the challenges 
of their recovery. Retreats are conducted over a 
two & 1/2-day period at a comfortable facility 
with on-site or nearby fishing access. Fly-fishing 
is an experience that provides relaxation, fun and 
an escape from daily routines. Fishing buddies are 
assigned to each participant to teach basic fly-
fishing techniques, a connection with nature and a 
new skill they can continue to enjoy throughout their 
recovery and lifetime. 

COVID-19 severely impacted our Retreat Program 
the last couple of years, but we have recovered to 
nearly full Retreat capacity for 2023. Reel Recovery 
did reach the milestone of serving over 4,000 men 
worldwide (US, New Zealand & Australia) including 
over 500 men served in Texas.

Be Well! Fish On! 
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THE FORT WORTH CLAYMORES 
The Fort Worth Claymores is generously 
supported by the Sportsmen’s Club and we 
have been able to host 9 competitive events 
this year with an average attendance of over 
150 kids attending each competition. Kids 
ranging from 7th grade through high school 
seniors from the Fort Worth area schools 
are taught safety, techniques and discipline 
through volunteer coaches to help them 
excel in this sport at local ranges. 
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By supporting the C.A.S.T. for Kids Foundation, 
the Sportsmen’s Club of Fort Worth makes a 
significant impact in the lives of children with 
special needs as well as the communities 
they live in. In 2022, SCFW supported 8 
C.A.S.T. for Kids events. Over 500 volunteers 
celebrated over 275 children with special 
needs. These children along with their 
parents spent a morning fishing. For many of 
these families, it was their first experience 
fishing. This experience brings so much joy 
to the participants, their families, and the 
volunteers. As children catch their first fish, 
their excitement is contagious. After a morning 
of fishing, everyone gathers for lunch and a 
special awards ceremony. Each child is called 
by name to receive a personalized photo 
plaque, and they are given the opportunity 
to speak into the microphone and share their 
fishing story. This ceremony is always one 
of inspiration, because our participants are 
overcomers and encouragers. They never say 
‘can’t’, and they treat everyone as their very 
best friend. The world becomes a better place 
after every C.A.S.T. for Kids event. Together, 
because of your support, we are making the 
world a better place and celebrating some of 
the best humans on the planet! Sometimes, 
we have the honor of being inspired by an 
adult with special needs at an event. This 
year at Lake Leon, we met Raymond, a man 
over the age of 70, and he experienced his 
very first boat ride at our C.A.S.T. for Kids 
event. The impact that this experience had on 
every volunteer and every participant’s family 
cannot be described in words. Joy and fishing. 
Inspiration and boat rides. Celebration and 
accomplishment. SCFW and C.A.S.T. for Kids 
Foundation make a great team. The words 
‘thank you’ seem small in comparison to the 
impact of your generosity and support. 

Quotes from Parents

“My son has a lot of energy and needs a lot 
of attention. Having the attention of a boat 
captain and a parent allows him to have an 
experience that he couldn’t have with our entire 
family. The relaxed and accepting environment 
and people who truly care about our children 
make this event safe and enjoyable for my 
son. Regular sports are not an option because 
of the noise, stress, and anxiety. Fishing is a 
wonderful option.” 

“William is also very anxious about trying 
new things but with support from the crew 
cheering him on, Jim beautifully eased him 
into the whole process: first holding the rod, 
reeling in the fish counting rotations, touching 
the button to cast and finally simultaneously 
holding the rod & reeling the fish in at the 
same time. William caught 5 fish! This was 
by far the best thing I did with William all 
summer! I really appreciated the sensitivity of 
the volunteers & Jim presenting the plaque 
in a less formal way to prevent William from 
potentially running away or screaming. I will 
definitely be sharing this experience with other 
special needs families in our community. Thank 
you for helping make his first fishing experience 
so special!” 

“A great day and knowing there are other 
parents dealing with some of the challenges 
that I deal with in having a special needs child. 
It helps me feel like I’m not alone.” 

“My husband and I, both felt the honest, 
genuine care all the volunteers have for 
making C.A.S.T. for Kids a wonderful, fun filled 
experience for our very special children!” 
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Support of Camp Fire First Texas Provides New and 
Improved Outdoor Programs for North Texas Youth 

Thanks to generous funding from The Sportsmen’s 
Club of Fort Worth, Camp Fire Camp El Tesoro in 
Granbury, Texas, has expanded and improved facility 
equipment and activity programs. Such improvements 
allow the organization to provide even more exciting 
and engaging outdoor exploration opportunities to 
youth and their families who make the trek out to 
camp throughout the year.

Funding has seen two new archery ranges installed 
at Camp El Tesoro, allowing youth to learn safety 
and etiquette while growing their skills with a bow 
and arrow under the guidance of trained archery 
instructors. This activity is one that many campers 
have come to call a favorite.

The Sportsmen’s Club is also responsible for Lake 
Leo being stocked with fish, such as bluegill and 
bass. In 2022, Camp El Tesoro launched its first 

catch-and-release fishing program, where youth 
practiced casting, tackle selection, fishing etiquette, 
and safety precautions.

Vestal Odom, Camp El Tesoro Site Director, says 
fishing at Lake Leo has become one of the camp’s 
greatest attractions. “When you see the smiles 
on kids’ faces after they catch a fish, it’s really 
something,” he shares. “We’ve had many a happy kid 
catching fish down here - learning how to cast and 
bait hooks.”

Most recently, funding from The Sportsmen’s Club 
has made it possible for a dock to be constructed on 
Lake Leo.

By supporting Camp Fire First Texas, The Sportsmen’s 
Club is not only providing North Texas youth the 
opportunity to shoot a bow, catch a fish, and 
maneuver a canoe. Such support also provides the 
opportunity for youth to learn, thrive, and achieve 
whatever they set their minds to.
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I’m grateful that at Foster’s Home for Children we 
encourage getting outside as much as possible. 
Some of our kids enjoy their time in the livestock 
show barn but the barn isn’t for all of them. Very 
recently, we revamped our 4-H program and started 
our own chapter. I was elated when we had a few 
guys offer to lead a group to facilitate shooting 
sports. 

In the fall, a friend of mine stopped by our campus, 
ironically, while we were offering the kids a hunter’s 
safety class. He was passing through after having 
been in New Mexico hunting elk. He wanted to show 
me his harvest and I wish you could’ve experienced 
the exuberance of our kids as he let them handle the 
antlers of his harvested elk. He told them the story 
of his archery hunt of a lifetime. It was his first elk 
with a bow and I couldn’t have been more elated he 
helped make it a teachable moment for our kids.

We really want the grant money we receive from 
the Sportsmen’s Club of Fort Worth to be about 
teachable moments. Jamal and Nathan were both 
able to harvest their first deer, both of which were 
spikes. John, too, harvested his first deer, a nice 
sized doe. I love how men from the Lone Star Youth 
Hunts group took the time to show them how to field 
dress their kills. These boys will never forget this 
occasion. 

Several of our staff took kids to a donor’s property 
in Dublin TX (referenced in my grant request) for a 
weekend campout. They made a bonfire, fished in 
ponds, and canvassed every inch of the property 
they could. It was a great opportunity for them to 
get off the couch, turn off the television, sleep in a 
tent, and roast marshmallows by a fire. Does life get 
much better than that?

The caregivers in Home 14 continue to make good 
use of their grant funds. They have the high school 
aged girls, and while hunting isn’t generally their 
thing they still love to be in the outdoors. The still 
boat and fish. They even rented kayaks and went all 
over Town Lake in Austin. 

As a side story, my son graduated high school last 
year and asked to bay fish as his graduation gift. 

A high school friend of mine who guides out of 
Port Aransas took us for an incredible morning of 
catching specks but we closed it out with catching 
bull reds at the end of the jetties. I asked my friend 
and guide, “David, you think we can do this again 
next summer with a few kids from Foster’s Home?” 
His response was, “You betcha!” And I can’t wait to 
propose it for this summer. 

These moments, some of which are seminal in the 
life of kids who live at Foster’s Home for Children, 
are and hopefully will continue to be made possible 
by your gracious generosity. I simply don’t have the 
words to adequately express how thankful I am that 
you see us worthy of your grant funds. They are most 
certainly affecting lives for the good. Good people 
affording kids from difficult situations with memories 
they’ll take with them forever. That is good stuff in 
my book.

Douglas Young
President/CEO of Foster’s Home for Children
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This July the American Warrior Association held its 
first Urban Explorers Program at Freedom Lodge 
in Hamilton Colorado. Urban Explorers provides 
warriors that have been through an AWA program 
a unique opportunity to continue their service by 
mentoring at-risk youth in America’s under served 
communities. This program brings urban youth 
to the Rocky Mountains for five days to teach 
them outdoors man skills and mentor the next 
generation in the values of freedom and love for 
one’s nation. It establishes impactful relationships 
and has a lasting positive affect on not only our 
nation’s warrior class, but also the next generation 
of leaders. 

In 2022 we partnered with Hope Farm, a local 
organization that provides leadership and guidance 
for at-risk boys and supports them on their journey 
to become Christ-centered men of integrity, and 
took eight boys, chaperones, and AWA warrior 
mentors and staff to Freedom Lodge for five days 
of outdoor adventure. Thanks to the generous 
donation from the Sportsmen’s Club of Fort Worth 
we were able to provide the boys with all the 
hiking gear they needed for the week and offset 
the cost of activities. 

The boys started each morning with thirty minutes 
of fun, outdoor physical fitness led by retired Navy 
SEAL Master Chief, Will Spencer, which taught 
them that you must put in the work to see results 
in all areas of your life. Activities during the week 
included hiking, learning to use a military compass 
and how to identify different plants and animals. 
The boys enjoyed horseback riding, fishing, and 
archery throughout the week as well. They heard 
stories of hard times that their warrior mentors 
have had and how they were able to persevere 
and overcome them. The boys learned how to 
be leaders in their communities, and most of all, 
they were able to gain a different perspective by 
removing all the distractions of daily life and find 
rest in the quiet of the outdoors. They gained 
a love for nature and the wilderness and truly 
understand the importance of preserving our 
natural resources. 

Our Warrior mentors were able to continue their 
mission of service and find new purpose in their 
life while mentoring these young men. It was such 
a wonderful experience for everyone involved that 
we are expanding to three programs in 2023. AWA 
is extremely grateful to the Sportsmen’s Club of 
Fort Worth for supporting Urban Explorers and for 
the relationship we have built with the Board of 
Directors. Without the support of organizations like 
yours we cannot continue to grow and expand our 
work and we thank you from the bottom of hearts.
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David Adams 

John Barber 

Karl Biggs 

Jordan Boenker 

Jon Bonnell 

Allen Booth 

Eddie Broussard 

Robert Cantrell 

Randy Cupp 

Todd Davenport 

John Dedwylder 

Gary Fore 

Tyrell Hearn,Jr. 

Eric Hyden 

Will James 

Sean Knight 

Daniel Leonard 

Pat McDowell 

John McMackin 

Jeff Miller 

Ryan Mordecai 

Jamie Morgan 

Jim Motheral 

Paxton Motheral 

Steve Norris 

David Parker 

Chris Ryan 

Robert Shivers 

David Smith 

Gil Stroube 

Clint VanTrease 

Chip Wagner 

Brad Wharton 

Kyle Whitesell 

Donovan Williamson 

Andy Zacharias 

John Burns Toby Darden Grady Kane 

The Sportsmen’s Club of Fort Worth 

Board Members

Director Emeritus 
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CATCH SOME OF THIS YEAR'S AUCTION ITEMS

FISHING LOWER LAGUNA MADRE

Fish the waters of the Lower Laguna Madre out of 
Port Mansfield Texas for a two night, two day all 
expenses paid fishing trip for four individuals for 
Speckled Trout, Redfish and Flounder. The trip can be 
taken in 2023.

If you enjoy wading the historic and pristine waters 
that nestle up to King Ranch shoreline, this is the 
trip for you. The trip can be taken during the week 
(which is preferable due to the amount of fishing 
on the weekend) or a weekend. It includes lodging, 
food, drinks and guide/boat.

What is not included is transportation to the 
Greensage Group Lodge, Licenses and Tips.

Donated by The Greensage Group

WATERFRONT KEY LARGO 
HOME FOR A WEEK

Up for auction is a week’s stay at a beautiful home 
on the water in Key Largo, Florida. You and up to 12 
of your friends will have the time of your life.

The backyard is the most amazing part of the home. 
-The swimming pool has huge stone structures, 
waterfalls, and is heated for winter. -The hot tub 
is feet from the ocean wall and heats up within 
minutes. Do not miss this opportunity to spend a 
relaxing time with your family and friends.

Donated by Mike Slaughter
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ULTIMATE RARE BLANTON’S 
BOURBON COLLECTION!

Six bottles of incredibly rare Blanton’s Bourbon! 
To complete this collection, the auction 
also includes a 50ml mini bottle 
of Original Blanton’s, a custom-
designed wooden display 
for the pewter cork tops, 
one set of whiskey 
stones, and 2 crystal 
Blanton’s Bourbon 
glasses.

Donated by Jon Bonnell

5 BEDROOM 8 BATH HOME IN WATER 
COLOR FLORIDA FOR A WEEK

This property comfortably accommodates 14 guests 
with four bedrooms, six-and-a-half baths and a 
bunk room with four twin beds in the main house, 
as well as an additional bedroom and full bath in 
the carriage house which features its own full-
size kitchen. Available March, April, June, and July 
2023. Arrive Saturday afternoon, depart Saturday 
morning. No pets or smoking allowed. Parking for 
two vehicles.

Donated by Crystal Beach Dream, LLC

HIGH VOLUME DOVE HUNT: 
MILES & MILES OUTFITTERS 
LA CATALINA LODGE FOR 20 HUNTERS

With Miles and Miles Outfitters, not only will you 
have the Argentina bird hunt of a lifetime, you will 
find that every detail has been taken care of – from 
the best exclusively leased shooting fields, to 
excellent sleeping and recreational accommodations 
and fine dining including Malbec wine and Argentine 
beef. You will instantly feel at home when you are 
welcomed upon arrival at Estancia La Catalina; 
with 10 “en-suite” bedrooms, the lodge combines 
the elegance and tradition of yesteryear with the 
comfort and convenience of modern living. 4 DAYS 
OF HUNTING for UP TO 20 HUNTERS Incl. Lodge 
accommodations + meals valued at $27,800.

Donated by Miles & Miles Outfitters
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2022 WILD GAME DINNER DONORS

African Tradition Wines
AGM Global Vision
AK Forever Wild Outfitters
Alaska Fur Gallery
Alpine Shooting Range
Alpine Taxidermy
Andy Zacharias
Armstrong American Hat 
Company, Inc.
Atlas Traps
B & B Butchers
Bay Flats Lodge
Big Shop Diesel
Bird Dog Flight Services
Bruce Selkirk
Buchanan Hunts
Calvin Group
CedarTop Capital
CF Ranch
Charlie Geren
Chicken Express
Choronga Safaris, LLC
Cinnamon Creek Ranch and 
Event Center
Circle Bar S Ranch
Courtside Kitchen
David Adams
David Hunt Furs
David Parker
DD Whitetails & Outfitting
Defender Outdoors
Defender Outdoors Clay 
Sports Ranch

Dennis & Mindi Macnab
Donovan Williamson
Doug Neal
Equipment World
Eric Hyden
Erin Hiduk
Firebird USA, LLC
Flying 5B Ranch
FNH Construction
Fort Worth Club
Four Seasons Safaris New 
Zealand
Friends of Sportsmen’s Club
G4 Ranch LLC
Gabe LeDoux
Gary and Lori Fore
Gary Engasser
Gil Stroube
Global Tractor
Granbury Eyecare
Grissom Grissom’s Fine 
Jewelry
Haltom’s Fine Jewelers
HB Hunting Products
Heritage Collectables
Howard Kane Plumbing Co., 
Inc.
Indianhead Fishing Lodge
Jamie Morgan
Jason & Sydney Morgan
Jim Courtwright
Jim Motheral
Joe Troyer

John McMackin
John Prichett
Jordan Boenker
Joshua Deer Processing
Kansas Creek Gamebirds
Keitha Britain
Kelly Owens
Kyle Whitesell
Kyle Wright
Last Shadow, LLC
Little Elk Creek Taxidermy
Madelon Bradshaw / Marty 
Leonard
Marcus Paslay
Mason Chevallier
Matt Johnson & 3J Hunting 
Club 
Megan Moore & Landmark 
Retrievers
MG Machinery
Michael Gallaher
Mike’s Off Road
MJ3 Ranch
Mossback Outfitters
Neal and Brownlee, LLC
Osburn Contractors
Outdoorsmanshop
Pack Rabbit Products
Pear Snap Kolaches
Performance Equipment and 
Bull Basin Outfitters
Pete Shopp
Pine Valley Outfitters

Prestige Equipment
Quail Ridge Ranch
R Watson Boots
Ranger Ridge Preserve
Rebecca & Adam Smith
Retriever Sporting Clays
Rick Johnson
Rick Wilshire
Ronnie Smith
Sanglier Cellars
Scott Coleman
Shannon Shivers
STACYC Stability Cycle
Stefon Rishel
Steve Norris
Steve Van Amburgh
Steven Stroube
Stewart And Janet Hunter
Sunbelt Glaziers LLC 
Tejas Boots
Texas Outdoors
TGB outfitters
Third Coast Bank
Todd Davenport
Trophy Tractor Inc.
Trust Me Vodka
Tyrrell Hearn
Vincent Hancock
VinoCo Wines
Vortex Optics
Wes Shahan
Wide Open Baja
XCalibur Containers

Thank you to our donors. Without your generosity this event would not be possible.

GUN SPONSORS
SILVER
Alpine Shooting Range
Big Shop Diesel
Calvin Group
Christianson Arms
David Adams
Equipment World

Eric Hyden
Global Tractor
Jamie Morgan
Jim Courtwright
Jim Motheral
John Burns
John McMackin

LASER SHOOT SPONSOR
Dr. Bill Bonnell

MG Machinery
Pete Shoop
Prestige Equipment
R & D Burns Brothers
Shannon Shivers
Steve Norris
Steve Van Amburgh
Vortex Optics

GOLD
Ricky Stuart

Gary Engasser

VALET SPONSOR
Holiday Auto Group

HAT SPONSOR
Flying 5B Ranch
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Ricky Albus  
Chad Allen  
David Allen  
Ronald Allen Burns  
Daniel Allen Foster    
Matt Ashley  
Mike Atkinson  
Matt Autry  
Tull Bailey  
Cal Banning  
John Barber  
Jeff Biggs  
Robert Borhofen  
Jim Breaux
Bob Brockway  
Theron Bryant    
Beau Buesing  
Lori Bunger  
John Burns    
Donald Burns  
Philip Butler    
William Butler  
Philip Butler  
Ron Canion    
Mason Chevaillier Sr.  
Steve Chilton    
Tim Clark    
Travis Cogburn  
Shawn Conley  
Victor Cooper  
Kacey Cornelius    
Jim Corry  
Curt Crawford  
James Crockett Boney 
Curtis Dean Wilkinson  
Dr. Danny Souder  
Ben Davis    
Glenn Denham  

Lloyd Douglas  
Dan Downes  
Marcus Doyle   
Clifton DuBose  
Jason Dumas  
Gary Engasser  
Mark Fordyce   
Gary Fore    
Marcus Fore  
Nathan Forrester  
Alan Frierson    
Rick Fuller     
Michael Gallaher Jr.  
Baker Gentry    
Dale Gilreath  
Neil Godbey  
Mark Grace  
Kevin Harris    
Paulette A Hartman
Tyrrell Hearn Jr.  
Cristian Hernandez  
Mark Hodges  
Tamara Hoiby    
Corey Holtman
Eric Hove  
Hunter Woody  
Brett Hyde  
Eric Hyden  
Jesse Stephen Thornton Jr.  
John Thomas McMackin II   
JC Johnson  
Matt Johnson  
Cameron Jones  
Mark Kalpakis    
Grady Kane    
Kevin Kolb
Jeff King  
Will Kirtley  

David Kramer    
Jim Krause    
Tanner L. Woody    
Drew Landis    
Wilson Martin  
Jon McDaniel  
Jay Mcgee  
Mark McHenry  
Lane McMillan  
Luke Mildren  
Jeff Miller    
Jason Mills  
Troy Moncrief  
Ben Mooring    
Jason Morgan  
Teresa Morgan
Jeff Morton    
Ken Mulkey  
Doug Neal    
Todd Neander    
Britton New  
Bradford Nobbe  
Ross Nobles    
Tommy Parker    
Brent Pennington    
Brandon Perdue  
Cy Perry  
Ben Pigeon    
James Pool  
Thomas Price Garrison  
Matt Probey  
Cole Reeder  
Rob Riner  
Jason Robinson  
Paul Scott  
Jordan Scott    
Paul Scott  
Wesley Shahan    

Marshall Sharp  
Matt Shepherd    
Brad Sicard  
Dennis Sisk    
Michael Slesinger  
Terry Small    
Tim Smith  
Drew Springer    
Mark Stevanovic  
Marc Stillwagoner    
Larry Tatum  
Sam Teer  
Rusty Terrell    
Clay Thompson  
Joseph Thompson  
Marc Trevino    
Stan Waddell     
Chip Wagner   
Josh Walls  
Michelle Walters  
Joe White Jr.  
Kyle Whitesell   
Tanner Whitson  
Derek Wiley  
Donovan Williamson II    
Rick Wilshire  
Drew Wilson   
Chris Witt  
Jason Wolfe    
Walker Wolfe    
Roy Wood  
Trent Woody  
Tyler Wright    
Lenny Zak  

David Kramer
Chip Wagner
Bob Brockway
Dennis Sisk

2022 WILD GAME DINNER SUCCESSFUL BIDDERS

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO OUR 2022 TOP 10 BUYERS
Grady Kane
Wesley Shahan
Kevin Harris
Michael Gallaher Jr.

Matt Shepherd
Daniel Allen Foster
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WILD GAME DINNER
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 23RD, 2023

5:00PM – Cocktail Hour
5:00 – 9:00PM – Silent Auction
6:15PM – Dinner
7:30PM – Pick of The Litter, National Anthem, Special Guest
7:40PM – Live Auction

WILD GAME DINNER
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 23RD, 2023

GET YOUR TICKETS TODAY!
SPORTSMENSCLUB.ORG/WILD-GAME-DINNER/

SCAN HERE TO GET YOUR TICKETS TODAY!


